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Statement of Acknowledgement to Federal Communications Commission Public Notice DA 02-2850,
October 28 2002

This letter is a signed statement acknowledging the requirement of Federal Communications
Commission Public Notice DA 02-2850 that Johnson Controls shall notify the Federal
Communications Commission, in writing, of any changes to the software or programming of the
Homelink Model: 51AHL4NR universal garage door opener that may result in a change to the devices
RF characteristics.
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Edward A. Thomsen
EMC / Test Engineer
Johnson Controls Electronics Laboratory

Steven Geerlings
Chief Engineer — Homelink IV




